
Notice of Special
Board Meeting
The Ellsworth Community School 

Board of Education will hold a special 
meeting on Monday, June 27 at 8:00

a.m. in the middle/high school library 
for the purpose of conducting their
annual budget hearing as well as 
approving various contracts for the 

2022/23 school year.

Posted Friday, June 24, 2022


